
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING VILLAGE OF GREENE 
DECEMBER 4, 2023 7:15PM 

 
 
Deputy Mayor DuMond opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance and a moment of 
silence in honor of the Village of Greene Mayor Phillip E. Brown, who passed away November 
29, 2023. 
 
In attendance were Trustees Williamson, Najarian and Shapley. Visitors were Marcia Miller. 
 
Deputy Mayor DuMond requested Trustees appoint a Mayor to complete the remainder of 
Phillip E. Brown’s position as Mayor of the Village of Greene; term expires 2025. 
 
Motion by Trustee Najarian seconded by Trustee Shapley to appoint Deputy Mayor DuMond to 
fulfill the remainder of Mayor Phillip E. Brown’s position. Ayes-all. Carried. 
 
Deputy Mayor DuMond was sworn in as Mayor DuMond. 
 
Mayor DuMond appointed Ronald Williamson as Deputy Mayor. Ayes-all. Carried. 
 
Trustee Williamson was sworn in as Deputy Mayor. 
 
Mayor DuMond requested to adopt a Resolution for a revised Flag Policy for the Village of 
Greene. 
 
Motion by Trustee Williamson, seconded by Trustee Najarian to adopt Resolution for the Village 
of Greene Flag Policy (inserted under separate cover). Ayes-all. Carried. 
 
Motion by Trustee Shapley, seconded by Trustee Najarian to adjourn special meeting at 7:22pm. 
Ayes-all. Carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Irene A. Tornillo 
Clerk Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


